


We are prepared to pay our share, but we cannot make the transition for reasons, literally, not 
under our control. We therefore believe that it is inequitable to be asked to also shoulder a 
share of the costs that AusNet suggest they will face. We are but one group of owners of 
apartment blocks across Melbourne that will face similar expenses, and we do not believe we 
should also take on part of AusNet's costs.

I hope you will take this into consideration when determining your response to AusNet.

Jan Lacey




